July 17, 1946
|

Mr. Jo L. Gilliland, Principal
Hutchinson High School
Hutechinson, Kansas

Dear Mr. Gilliland:

Thank yvou for your good letter of the 16th instant.
I will see that your two Jayhawker sons get the Rebounds and
if your third son a graduate of Denver would like to receive
one we would be glad to send it to him. Now that we have both
sons' addresses, we will send their copies direct, but in the
event you would like a copy for yourself we will be glad to
send it also. Kindly advise us if you desire %o remain on our

Your letter certainly makes interesting reading re-
garding the brothers' meeting and I would lile for you %o
amplify on the matter a little if you care To. It will be a
~ 1ittle while before I write the next Rebounds so you will
have time to elaborate if you wish, '

Thank you for your kind note regarding the moral
builder, and I certainly do hope to do something for the boys
who are doing do much for us. '

Just this morning I have returned from Winter General
Hospital where I saw Lt. Bob Dole of Russell. He was one of
our boys here and was badly shot up in the Pacific. After you
see a few of those boys it makes one feel that the most we can
do for them is still too little.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education
Varsity Basketball Coach




